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McGill University
MONTREAL

*

Faculty of Law 
Robert W. Lee

746 UNIVERSITY STREET
TELEPHONE: UPTOWN 5920M A.. D.C.L., K.C.

DEAN T4th March, T922

The Principal
McGill University

Dear Principàl: AS-

As you may have noticed in the papers, the Executive 

Council of the Canadian Bar Association is now proposing 

to undertake tne puoilcation of a Canadian law review,

■

which it is hoped to make an adequate expression of leg-

The Committee in charge of 

the matter have done me the honour of suggesting that

The publication would probably

al thought in this country.

■

.

I should act as editor, 

begin next rw&ter.

I am personally disposed to accept this suggestion, 

but of course I would not wish to undertake any extra 

permanent work without informing you. 

be closely connected with my ordinary work, and I think 

that it would probably be in the interests of the Uni­

versity to have the proposed review edited from McGill. 

The question of salary has not yet been raised, but I 

do not imagine that they will be able to pay very much 

to start with.

The duties would
■
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II hope that there is no objectjjoi^ to this from the 

University point of view.

Sincerely yours
ft
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